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18.12.2024

CIRCULAR FOR GRADES NURSERY- XII
Postponement of Winter Carnival due to Air Quality Concerns

Dear Parents
Greetings!

In light of the current air quality conditions and in accordance with the directives issued by
the Commission for Air Quality Management (CAQM) in NCR, the Winter Carnival, originally
scheduled for Sunday, 22nd December 2024, has been postponed.

This decision has been taken prioritizing the health, safety, and well-being of our students,
parents, and all stakeholders. The new date for the event will be communicated once the
situation improves.

We appreciate your understanding and support.

Warm regards
Principal’s Office
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